Dear Clients and Friends
Wellspring Shiatsu minimises COVID-19 transmission risk 

· space appointments to allow for cleaning
· use single-use linen 
· launder linen at high temperature
· ventilate the space frequently
· screen client risk factors


To help, we ask of you the following, please reschedule if you have:
· symptoms of cough, temperature, shortness of breath
· been in contact with someone with symptoms of cough, temperature, shortness of breath
· been overseas in the last fortnight
· in been contact with someone from overseas in the past fortnight
· been confirmed with COVID-19


We ask you to help by
· washing or sanitising your hands upon arrival
· washing or sanitising your hands before departure
· Having a wonderful treatment 
